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On November 19th 2018, Sproughton C of E Primary School children came together to 
embark on a whole school project of an enormous scale. With the help of Art Solutions, the 
children turned a mountain of newspaper in to a giant, three dimensional display of Noah's 
Ark.  
 
At first, the children weren't sure if they would achieve such a momentous task until Tyde 
Murray, aged 4, reminded the whole school "If we all work as a team, we can do it and it will 
be a giant creation!" 
 
The two day art project was organised to celebrate the school's new mission statement, "let 
your light shine" Matthew 5:16. Sproughton C of E Primary has recently updated it's school 
vision, mission, values and aims with the arrival of new Headteacher, Mrs Jane 
Stalham, in September. The project, funded by parents and the Schools Association of 
Sproughton, was a celebration of new beginnings, the school's Christian ethos and learning. 
 
Staff at Sproughton are passionate about providing an exciting and  balanced curriculum 

where learners excel through outstanding opportunities. The Noah's Ark display has pride of 

place in our library 

 

 


